
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 4/7/25



Ms. Williams 
This week we worked on writing our letters in shaving 
cream. We enjoyed using the shaving cream. We also 

worked really hard on our morning work. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
We celebrated meeting our PAW expectations on Friday with a pajama party!!  We 
also have been starting to learn about different 3D shapes. 



Mrs. Gorski
This week at school we spent time learning about what plants 
need to grow well.  Then we rearranged our classroom to 
make sure our plants get everything they need, including 
plenty of sunshine, air and water.  Below you will find a few of 
the kiddos doing some planting.  



Mrs. Becker
This week we presented our family tree projects to the class. The students were so proud to 

share about their families and show off their creativity. Great job everyone!! 









Mrs. Hughes This week we learned about our 
student’s families.  We have been 

studying past and present, 
backgrounds and cultures during our 
social studies time.  It was wonderful 

to see how good everyone’s family 
trees turned out! The creativity was 

amazing!
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Mrs. Yager
This week we practiced telling time to the half hour.



Mrs. Beller
This week we have been learning a lot about 
Cause and Effect as readers and scientists. One 
of the experiments we did was called The Milk 
Experiment .  This experiment  demonstrated 
how dish soap interacts with the fat in milk, 
causing the food coloring to swirl and create 
colorful patterns.



Ms. Culver
Thanks to all who came out for Math Game Night.  The kids 
had a great time learning new games.   Our Fairy Tale unit 
is going well and the students are collaborating and taking 
turns presenting in front of the class.



Mrs. Suder
We started M-Step testing this week, but tried to make it as easy as 
possible with some yummy brain food and new brain breaks. We 
also enjoyed Math Game night at school and now have some new 
math games for our classroom!



Mr. O
This week our students got a
chance to rock out during a 
visit from Michigan Arts 
Access! They played drums 
and percussion instruments!



Ms. Johnson Fun with Fractions!!!



Mrs. Houston
Spring is in the air and we are getting ready for it by decorating 
our class with Easter themed projects!



Mr. LeMere

Showing these amazing 5th graders how to “jump in” has 
been so fun! Some choose to bring their writing out and 

continue to be authors of their adventure stories. Plus we 
continue to grow as a community with games like train 

wreck! 



Mrs. Gaedcke
Students have been working hard on their adventure 

stories!  We are in the final phase of our writing 
process–creating final drafts!


